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Professor Gerard Duchamp

Paris XIII University

Paris, France

Dear Prof. Gerard
It's of our pleasure to invite you to participate the workshop titled: “Complex Systems: Computer Sciences Implementation and Applications to Engineering” which will be held on 21-23 August, 2007 in the University of Jordan, Amman, Jordan. It would be very much appreciated if you accept our invitation.  

We hope that this seminar cycle will initiate scientific collaboration between the University of Jordan and your universities.
We are looking forward to see you in Jordan. 
Kind regards.
